Jewel Public Relations  

5071 Crane Dr.

Brighton, CO, 80601

Julie.Wagoner@jewelpr.com

PH: 303-552-6764

October 15, 2007 

Mr. John Meyer

Staff Writer

The Denver Post

Boulder, CO, 80302

Dear John:

Over the last 13 years, an average of 66 people are caught in avalanches in Colorado. The first Reach the Summit Festival, hosted by the Colorado Avalanche Information Center (CAIC), will take place from 5 to 10 p.m. on Saturday, November 3 outside of Denver’s Union Station, home to The Ski Train. Reach for the Summit is a fundraiser event to benefit the CAIC’s avalanche safety awareness program.

A musical performance by Denver natives, The Fray, will take place at 8 p.m. Their most recent album, “How to Save a Life,” has sold approximately over 2,000,000 copies in the United States. 

The event will also include free hot chocolate from Starbucks, dinner by Extreme Pizza, an avalanche survival demonstration, and a silent auction. Donors to the silent auction include REI, Copper Mountain Ski Resort, Colorado Ski Country USA, and others. 

The CAIC promotes safety by reducing the impact of avalanches on recreation, industry, and transportation in Colorado through a program of forecasting and education. More information on the CAIC can be found on the website: http://avalanche.state.co.us/ 

Tickets are $25 in advance and $35 at the door. They can be purchased in advance at our website.

I will call you soon to discuss the various media opportunities available including interviews and photo sessions. In the meantime, please call me at 303-552-6764 if you have any questions. Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Julie Wagoner

